
NHAI invites bids for upgradation work of Gorakhpur Bypass | 1

Published by New Projects Tracker Research Information Services ( NPTRIS)

For the upgrade of the Gorakhpur Bypass, the National Highways Authority of India (NHAI)
has issued a request for bids.
The scope of construction under the Bharatmala Pariyojana in the state of Uttar Pradesh
comprises upgrading and rehabilitating the existing Gorakhpur bypass to a six-lane layout
from 253.550 km to 285.270 km (design length – 31.720 km).
The project is worth an estimated Rs 548.06 crore.
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